
Winter 2022 |  1

Winter 2022
News & Updates for Strong  

Memorial Hospital Volunteers

Editor
Susan A. Sullivan

Copy Editor
Matt Ulakovic

585.275.2420
friendsofstrong@urmc.rochester.edu

Dear Friends of Strong Volunteers,

We continue to be amazed by the dedication and selflessness of you . . . our dedicated 
volunteers. We deeply appreciate all of you for going above and beyond our expectations 
during this critical time! 

Throughout the pandemic, our volunteers have been the heart of our operations— 
demonstrating an exceptional bravery and commitment to the health of our community. 
You’ve provided unparalleled service and comfort to our patients, their families, and  
our caregivers in many ways great and small.

In 2021 nearly 400 of you served more than 50,000 hours throughout more than 20 
different departments in the hospital and at offsite locations. Those numbers are quite 
impressive given the pandemic’s recent surge and continued unpredictability.

Those who so quickly stepped forward with compassion to serve in the new Alternate 
Care Unit for seniors awaiting discharge to skilled nursing facilities have made such a 
positive difference for those patients and the staff on that unit. 

Those who volunteered to help at the Pediatric Vaccination Clinics were particularly  
helpful in keeping nervous parents and children informed of where to go and providing 
that little extra attention to melt away their stress.

You all remain important to us, and you all add a much-appreciated element of personal 
service and comradery for our patients and their families, especially for our inpatient  
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An announcement will be made in the 
coming months with regard to whether or 
not our traditional Summer High School 
Program (May-July) will take place this 
year.

Please visit fos.urmc.edu for the 
latest updates on all of our volunteer 
programming. 

Please call 585-275-2420 with  
any questions.

While many of you have provided us 

http://fos.urmc.edu
https://covid19vaccine.health.ny.gov/booster-doses
https://www.vehiclesforcharity.org/Donate/FSMH.html
https://www.vehiclesforcharity.org/Donate/FSMH.html
https://riverrun.urmc.edu
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Recognizing
Our Donors

Elaine Antocicco
Cheryl Arosety
Michelle Chang

Excelon
Roy Maratta

Karen Mulcahy
William Olsen

Elizabeth Peacock



Winter 2022 |  4

In Memory of Michael Webber
Peter & Shirley Weisenborn

In Honor of Ellie Rogers
Emily Felmet

Baby Love Holiday Drive

Transplant Patient Fund


